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NEWSLETTER 

ANNOUNCEMENTS FROM THE CLINIC 
MEDICAL 

Vaccines matter to all - While scientists race towards 
trying to find a cure and vaccine for COVID-19, the 
Center for Disease Control (CDC) is reminding 
everyone to make sure that their vaccines for other 
communicable diseases are up to date. Vaccines 
are a central way that society, works together to 
control the spread of these awful diseases. 

  December is National Drunk and Drugged Driving 
 Awareness Month - It’s likely that there will be less 
 cars on the road this year during the holidays, but 
 there is never a bad time to remember that drunk and 
 drugged driving are killers and can cause serious 
 injury and death. Spread the word this and every 
 month that safety on the road matters to all. 

 

Merry Christmas & Happy New Year!!! 
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COVID-19 
PROTOCOL 

All volunteers and staff 
of WSHS are required to 
screen their temperature 
and document it at the 

time of arrival at the front 
desk. All are re-quired to 
wear a mask at all times. 

 
2020 TOTAL GIFT-IN-KIND DONATIONS IS $1,888.00 

Donation Hours 
Monday 9AM—7PM 
Tuesday 9AM—2PM 
Wednesday & Thursday 9AM—4PM 

Water Street Health Services does not 
accept expired, opened, or damaged 
donated items as we can’t use them for our 
patients. 
 

HOURS OF OPERATION 

Day Medical Dental Registration 

Mon 

Tues 

Wed 

Thurs 

9 AM—12PM 
5PM—8PM 

 
CLOSED 

9AM—12PM 
 

2PM—5PM 

CLOSED 

   CLOSED 
 

9 AM—12PM 
1PM—4:30PM 

 
   CLOSED 

   CLOSED 9AM—12PM 
 

CLOSED 

CLOSED 

BIWEEKLY PATIENT RAFFLE 
 
The raffle that started on Monday October 5th continuous 
biweekly for our patients. When patients arrive to medical 
appointments on time, they will be entered into a drawing for 
prizes. See Office Assistant, Kendra Wolfe at the front desk 
for details. 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR NOVEMBER DONATIONS 

CLINIC CLOSED DAYS 
 
Christmas Eve & Day, Thursday, December. 24 & 25. 
Monday, December 28. 
New Year's Eve & Day, Thursday, December 31 & Jan. 1st. 
                 
 

Christy - 
 
“Wow, I can’t believe you 
guys did this for me! I was 
just thinking about how I 
needed some of these 
items and here they are! 
This is truly a blessing.” 
Thank you! 
 

 

 

THE PRIZE WINNERS OF THE 1st 
BIWEEKLY PATIENT RAFFLE TICKETS ARE 
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